From:

Sent: Tuesday, 26 June 2018 4:52 PM
To: EPD, Customer Services
Subject: NI 2018-27 Application No:201700053 Submission opposing the MRF at Fyshwick
Categories: Green Category
NI 2018-27

Application No: 201700053
Submission opposing the MRF at Fyshwick

Dear Sir or Madam
| would like to object to the above application. | believe that there are a number of reasons the Materials Recovery
Centre should not go ahead. Those are:

The impact for locals living close to the proposal is the smell coming from that amount of rubbish in a city area
and the smoke coming from the chimney’s.

The traffic will be a huge concern for me as | live in Old Narrabundah and have young children and we are often
going on walks and family rides. Also traffic congestion travelling to and from work. Also the noise that comes from
that many trucks both during the day and at night.

There is no issue of poor waste management in the ACT. We have environmental targets second to none. The
Mugga Lane landfill operation has legislation which supports some 30 years of operation from 2015. The
environmental offsets were all in place ahead of time.

| am worried about the value of my house going down as a result of the MRC being built near me.

| have heard that the company actually has other sights but have closed then due to issues and concerns so why
would we even begin to bring this into a city area when the company isn’t reliable. It seems like a silly decision.
| hope you seriously think about the effect this is going to have on the community and Canberra as a whole. Putting

this development in the middle of a city will not be worth the money you will receive for it.

Yours faithfully,





